
c/- BOTANIC GARDEN 
NORTH TERRACE 

ADELAIDE. S. A. 

11th February. 1963 

Dr. Grote Reber, 
C.S.I.R.O.
 
Tasmanian Regiona1 LaboratorY,
 
"Stowe11" ,
 
Stowe11 A.venue,
 
HOBART. TASMANIA.
 

Dear Dr. Reber, 

Thank you for your further 1etter of 22nd 
January together with the note and separate of your 
work. These were a11 awaiting my return from 1eave. 

This is interesting work in which you are 
engaged but so far as I am aware we have 1itt1e here 
which wou1d be of assistance to you. However, a 
copy of our Index Seminwl is being forwarded 'to you 
and if there are any items in which you wou1d be in­
terested p1ease 1et us know and we wou1d be happy 
to forward them to you. 

With kind regards and best wishes for further 
successes. 

Yours sincere1y. 

ItJ i/L? 
T.R.N.	 Loth~ 

Hon. Editor 


